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To CCC PLANNING DEPARTMENT  
 
I OBJECT TO THIS DEVELOPMENT. 
 
I totally object to the development of BROOKLANDS Farm because I believe Whitstable does not need any more new 
houses. 
 
The infrastructure cannot cope with what we already have, or is being currently built. 
And to further the burden of the stretched resources of dentists, doctors, schools and public services, to me, seems 
folly.  
 
I am concerned that, structurally, the ground around this area is ‘pit less’ in places. It is farmland and this is what it 
should be used for.  
 
The sewage works at Swalecliffe is struggling now and would be worse with more housing not to mention the 
increase in water requirements that would be needed. 
 
Please add my comments to the others you are receiving. 
Regards  
Steve Tilley 
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